
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Provider Network 
 
From:  Sherri Tarpchinoff Bennett, Director of Network Operations 
 
Re:   CORRECTION     ACA 1202 PCP RATE INCREASE  
 
Date:  October 22, 2014 
  
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) incorrectly reported information in Section 1 of the recently 
published Provider Operations Bulletin (POB) regarding the ACA 1202 PCP Rate Increases. 
  
The article incorrectly states: 
 

Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) is happy to announce that we have received funding 
from the California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) for the ACA 1202 PCP 
Rate increase for claims incurred during the period of August 1, 2013 through  
December 31, 2014. 

 
The dates reflected in the article are incorrect.  The article should read: 
 

Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) is happy to announce that we have received funding 
from the California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) for the ACA 1202 PCP 
Rate increase for claims incurred during the period of August 1, 2013 through 
December 31, 2013. 

 
Click here to read the revised version of the October 2014 POB. 

 
The remainder of the article is unchanged.  
 
We regret any inconvenience this may have caused and will notify all impacted parties when 
additional funding is received from DHCS. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/media/20707/gchp_pob_022-4.pdf

